
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

February 13, 2022 

 

Order of Service 

 
Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Brendan Carroll 

 
Scripture Reading 

Isaiah 43:1-7 

Jon Davis 

 
Song Leader 

Larry Baggett 
 

#248 (v. 1,2,3,6) 
 

#249 (v. 1,2,3) 

 
Prayer 

Elijah Morrison 

 
#647 (v. 2,3) 

 

Faithful Love 

 
The Lord’s Supper 

Patrick Springer 

 
Contribution 

Patrick Springer 

 
My Chains Are Gone 

 

#36 (v. 1,2,3) 

 
Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#36 (v. 4,5,6) 

 

Prayer 

Scott Barton 
 

   

    This Week 

 I was glad we were able to get started with our classes on the 
church’s deacons Wednesday evening.  Thanks so much for your 
involvement and for your comments during and after class.  It has been 
encouraging to me to hear that you’ve been praying about this, thinking 
about who you think could help, and that talking to brothers about it. If 
you didn’t get to come to class, please either go to the one of the sites 
where John has it posted and listen, or ask Sandy for an outline so you 
can study along with us.  The Lord blessed his church when he provided 
it with responsible servants, and I believe this is a process that is going 
to result in so much good for our life and work together. 

 Here are two things I need to especially mention.  One has to do 
with the question and answer session that will follow these three classes.  
If you have a question that we don’t thing to touch on in one of the 
classes, or about something we need try to clarify, please either hand it 
to us in a note or email it to me.  That will allow us time to research a 
better answer for all of us.  Most likely someone else will be wondering 
about it too.  The other has to do with those you think might serve in 
these roles.  Remember that we have multiple roles to fill.  Pick up as 
many forms as you need, and make your suggestions along with the 
tasks you see individuals especially suited for. 

 I know we’ve had many loved ones on our minds and in our 
prayers these last two or three weeks.  We still have so many with so 
much on their minds.  I am glad some burdens are lighter now, and that 
several of our people are doing better.  I hope we all are soon, as I know 
you do.  We’ve been hanging in there, living our lives, doing our best to 
do some good, and following the Lord.  And that’s what he wants us to 
do. 

 Our Sunday morning class on Habakkuk is about a man who 
confronted the kinds of questions that come to anyone’s mind who tries 
to do that in a world that’s the way ours is.  He’s honest with God in 
voicing his questions, too, and he gets answers—that raise more 
questions!—and he determines to live by faith.  We’re exploring how he 
came to that determination, and how we can.  Come read his experience 
with us if you can. 

 A great, encouraging, and much needed passage will be at the 
center of the thought in our songs and our message during our assembly 
this week.  We look forward to remembering the Lord, and praising him, 
together. 

      --Bill      



THIS WEEK… 

 

 Sunday evening we meet at 5 p.m. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on 
February 17th at 10:30 a.m.  Jon Ewing will be 
teaching THE GIFT OF THE HOLY SPIRIT, 
lesson 6, God the Son, His Birth and Baptism. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 a.m. and Card 
Makers at 9:30 am.   

For The Record 
January 30th 

 

Bible Study:                  217 
Morning:            274 
Evening:              111 
Wednesday (2-09)         146 
Contribution:          $13,606 
Weekly Avg.          $12,932 

We are honored that you 

joined us today.  We hope 

you will be blessed by your 

time with us.  We have a 

nursery with a nursing 

mother’s room and a         

cry/training room for your 

convenience if you have 

small children.  Please click 

on the barcode on the front 

of the bulletin to leave a 

record of your attendance.  

We hope you can stay around 

for a few minutes so we have 

the opportunity to meet you. 

WORKS WE SUPPORT 

Joey & Tammy Treat,  
Northern Marianna Islands 

(They live in Guam.) 
 

Steven Ashcraft,  
West Africa Mission 

 

Voice of Truth International 
 

Charles Renfro,  
Latin American Missions 

 

Churches of Christ  
Disaster Relief 

 

Fair Haven  
Children’s Home 

 

“In Search of the Lord’s Way” 
7 AM Sundays KOLR TV 10 

 

“KNOW YOUR BIBLE” 

Carl & Yvonne Tindall if all 

went well, left rehab and went 

home Saturday, February 12th. 

Samantha York is about the same. 

Sue Lewis is doing much better. 

Dennis Smith is having surgery on Feb. 

15th at Mercy. 

Sue Aherin’s test results came back fine 

and she was able to go home last night. 

Beverly McCormick has been very sick 

and would appreciate prayers. 
  

 Continued prayers for health: 

Jim & Ruth Reaves,  Kim Maples,  John 

Mahon,  Scheryl Larimore,  Karen 

Duncan,  Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  

Ruth Raines,  Alice Daniels,  Marge 

Langston (Virginia Hayter’s mom),  Gerry 

Tassett (Lora Luna’s mom),  Meshell Fox 

(Coyeatte Ewing’s sister),  David High (Lucile’s 

son),  Vicky Thomas (Tommy & Betty 

Grabber’s niece),  Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy 

Snider’s cousin),  Beverly Hammond 

(Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  Sherrie Stern 

(Shirlane Horton’s sister),   Linda (Sue Aherin’s 

sister-in-law),  Orvilla Blackburn,  Ethan 

(The Hannah’s nephew),  Steve Barnet (Kerry 

Cole’s brother-in-law),   John Alspaugh (Ruth 

Lund’s brother) 

Men’s Fellowship 

Chili Lunch 

February 19th / 11:00am - 1:00pm 
Sign up sheet is on the information desk 

You do not have to bring anything to attend,                  

but if you want to, you can sign up for chili, drinks,     

desserts or condiments listed on the sign up sheet.  

The next opportunity for 
 

Feeding the 
Homeless/

Underprivileged 
 

February 27th 
 

Sign up sheets are on the 
information desk. 

 

                             
 

 
 

Ladies who Brunch                     
***IN HATS***  

 

February 26, 2022             

9am - 11am 
 

FOOD-FUN-FELLOWSHIP 

Nothing to bring except yourself! 

In order to have enough              
food and drinks; 

 

PLEASE SIGN THE LIST AT THE 
INFORMATION DESK 

My granddaughter, 

Vanessa and my 

niece, Sandie are 

doing better. Thank you 

for all your prayers.  

 Lucile High 

 
 

 

 

 

2-12  Greely & Shirley Kirpatrick - 55 years 
2-14  Don & Linda Tracy - 53 years 
2-15  Kevin & Connie Westerman - 36 years 
2-24  Kenny & Debra Davis - 49 years 
2-27  Bob & Betty Stockstill - 68 years 
2-28  Clinton & Betty Holden - 64 years 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes, Pat Blackburn, Ron Bower,             

Mary Bratcher, Don Essex, Wanda Frost,                   

Betty Grabber, Doris Iorg, Hazel McDonald, 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney, Jim & Ruth Reaves, 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith, Doris Tobler 
 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze, Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan, Sandra Pingenot, Nancy Snider 

 

2-13 Clarence Feeney 

2-13 Brent Looney 

2-14 Jammie Davis 

2-14 Gaylen Jones 

2-15 Hazel Cox 

2-15 Carter Schwartz 

2-16 Gerri Dickens 

2-16 Karen Duncan 

2-16 Jon Ewing 

2-17 Barney Crawford 

2-17 Colton Orum 

2-21 Charlie Cruse 

2-21 Laurel Pendergraft 

2-22 Trevor Kraus 

2-22 Aiden Schwartz 

2-24 Britton Keener 

2-26 Olivia Brumfield 

2-26 McKenzi Murphy 

 

As each has received a 

gift, use it to serve one 

another, as good    

stewards of        

God’s varied grace.              
               1 Peter 4:10 


